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David G. Martin
2434 Pasadena Blvd.
Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Dear Mr. Martin:

After hearing testimony related to operation of your hicensed dwelling facility (rooming
house) located at 500 W. Maple St. before the Licenses Committee on May 18%, the
Committee voted unanimously to issue you a warning letter. On May 31, 2006, the
Common Council voted 12 ayes and 3 noes to issue you a warning letter based upon
Committee testimony.

Based upon past history at your facility, please use all means at your disposal to verify
that individuals prior to renting to them are not involved with illegal drugs and will not
pose a danger to the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
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